



Port of Juneau

March 8, 2010

Carrie Bohan
ADNR/Division of Coastal and Ocean Management
Central Office
P.O. Box 110030
Juneau, Alaska 99811-1030

Subject: Response to your January 7, 2010 Email on Douglas Harbor Rebuild

Dear Ms. Bohan,

In your January 7, 2010 email to Mr. Dick Somerville, you requested additional information to continue the consistency review for the rebuild of Douglas Harbor. You attached a letter outlining additional information needs and letters from ADEC and ADNR/DMLW that were incorporated into your letter.

On February 25, 2010, Mr. Andrew Schicht of PND copied you on email to Heidi Firstencel providing additional information on the DA permit. The email also contained the additional information you requested though it may not have been clear it was being submitted to you. Therefore, I am resubmitting the information you requested on January 7, 2010. Please find the following:

- 1. February 23, 2010 Cover Letter to Heidi Firstencel transmitting additional information.
- 2. February 22, 2010 Letter to you addressing the questions contained in your January 7, 2010 letter.
- 3. DNR/DMLW Land Use Permit Application. ADNR/DMLW deemed our February 6, 2007 application incomplete and asked us to update Part 5 of the application. Instead of updating part 5, we provided an entirely new land use application.

At the March 5, 2010 meeting, you stated that additional information is needed to continue the consistency review. Could you let me know what additional information is needed? I believe we have responded to all written requests.

Ms. Carrie Bohan Page 2 of 2 March 8, 2010

Also, ADNR/DMLW handed me an application at the March 5 meeting. I am not sure how this relates to our above referenced submittal. Could you check with them and let me know what they need beyond our above-referenced submittal?

Please let me know if this does not address where we are at this point in the process.

Sincerely,

John M. Stone, P.E.

Port Director